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Message:

I am writing to express my concern and input regarding the
congressional redistricting process in our state. It is
essential that the newly drawn districts reflect fair
representation, respect community boundaries, and
prevent gerrymandering that dilutes the voices of voters.

Redistricting should be carried out in a transparent,
nonpartisan manner that prioritizes:

. Equal population distribution

. Protection of minority voting rights under the
Voting Rights Act

. Maintenance of compact and contiguous districts

. Preservation of communities of interest

Voters should choose their representatives — not the other
way around. I urge the committee to adopt maps that
ensure every voter has an equal say in their government
and that political power is not unfairly concentrated
through manipulated district lines.

Thank you for considering public input and for committing
to a redistricting process that serves the people and
upholds our democratic principles.

Jose Ventura,
Houston, TX
Harris County





